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Dear Legislators: I am a former Special Education teacher, who has worked with 

educators, parents, researchers and activists regarding the sexual exploitation of our 

children. People that have written books about this, and one who has served as an 

expert witness regarding pornography and child sex trafficking. We have 

inappropriate books in our Tillamook Public Library that are pornography and not age 

appropriate. We have the same issues in our school district. These books are being 

used to sexualize and groom children/young people who are impressionable and 

vulnerable to sexual predators, and people promoting this agenda. I want my school 

board members to be able to stop these books in school curriculum and in our school 

library. They have no place there. I urge you to vote NO on this. These decisions 

need to stay in the hands of local school boards. Robin Kostrikin, Pacific City 


